
WORKS NOTIFICATION

RAIL INFRASTRUCTURE ALLIANCE

OUT OF HOURS BRIDGE BEAM INSTALLATION WORKS
OSBORNE STREET AND SOUTH YARRA SIDING 
RESERVE
SATURDAY 4 TO MONDAY 6 JULY 2020

In mid-June, the beams that will form the foundation structure of the 
Osborne Street bridge were delivered to site. The beams will be installed 
over the rail corridor, while trains are not running on the Sandringham line 
over a weekend 24/7 period.

What we are doing
With deliveries and preparation works complete, 
the installation of the new Osborne Street bridge 
beams will be completed over one weekend, with 
24/7 works taking place while the Sandringham line 
is not running. Works to install the bridge beams will 
include:

•	 Delivery and setup of a crane inside the South 
Yarra Siding Reserve 

•	 A crane will be in operation as the steel structural 
supports and beams of the bridge are lifted into 
place

•	 Once the steel is fitted into place, it will be bolted 
together to ensure the structural integrity of the 
bridge

•	 A concrete base will be poured on top of the 
beams to complete the base structure.

When
•	 5am Saturday 4 July until 7am Monday 6 July.

What to be aware of
•	 A crane and concrete pump will be delivered to 

site to assist with the bridge beam installation, 
both will travel along Arthur Street and William 
Street to access the South Yarra Siding Reserve 
site

•	 Most of the works are expected to generate 
medium levels of noise. High level noise is 
expected while the bridge beams are fitted into 
place and bolted together 

•	 Works will be completed under directional 
lighting powered by generators to ensure the 
safety of our workers. Every effort will be made 
to direct these lights away from residential 
properties.



Windsor station

Prahran station

South Yarra station

Health and safety
The health and safety of our workers and the community is our key priority as we continue to deliver 
the Metro Tunnel Project, as is supporting physical distancing measures in line with current health 
advice. 

We have strict protocols in place to protect the safety of our construction workforce, including 
enhanced industrial cleaning arrangements, provision of personal protective equipment and measures 
to reduce staff contact, including staggered shifts. 

For more information about Coronavirus (COVID-19), please visit coronavirus.vic.gov.au
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More information 
To find out more about the Metro Tunnel Project:

 metrotunnel.vic.gov.au

 �1800 105 105 (24 hours a day, 7 days a week)

Rail Projects Victoria 
PO Box 4509, Melbourne, VIC 3001

It should be noted that this information is current at the 
time of printing, however due to unforeseen circumstances, 
changes may occur. Please visit railprojects.vic.gov.au for  
the latest updates.
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